Dear Valued Patient,

We are excited to announce the introduction of our new telehealth services, designed to provide
you with convenient access to your healthcare needs from the comfort of your home.

With telehealth, you can schedule virtual appointments with your healthcare provider, receive
follow-up care, and discuss any health concerns without the need for an in-person visit.

How It Works:

1. Visit our website to register for the telehealth service.
2. Schedule a virtual appointment at a time that works for you.
3. Join your appointment via a secure video link.

We believe this service will enhance your healthcare experience and improve access to medical
care. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for being a part of our healthcare community.

Sincerely,
Your Healthcare Team



